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Hear Yee, Hear Yee! Paul Revere here!   Season’s Greetings! 

I know how crazy it can be at this time of the year – Just Breathe!  Pat yourselves on the back for all the good work 
you have done for the Veterans and their families AND your communities. It is a time to spend with your loved 
ones, I get it.  

A big shout out to all you are staying busy with the social media posts! I hope you are having as much fun as I am. 

With Christmas right around the corner, Units and Districts are encouraged to think about the Military and 
Community Families especially the children. There is so much that can be done on this holiday: 

Adopt a Family 

Adopt a VET 

Adopt a Senior Center 

Care packages for the homeless 

Have a holiday party 

Have a Crafting Party for children 

Any of these ideas are great, get creative and above all do not forget to share your photos on the Social Media 
location of your choice.  Be sure to include as much information you can, such as; District, Unit, Member Names 
in attendance, and others in attendance, etc. 

By now all the Units have submitted their Mid-Year Reports.  

Date to remember; 12/15/24 District Mid-Year Reports are due. 

One thing to remember – PLEASE make your reservations for DEC (Jan 17-19). You can find all the information 
you need on the CA Department website. 

See you next year! 

 

Remember it is about Service not self.  

#americanlegionauxiliary 

 


